
From: Greg Cody <bchcwby101@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2021 3:32 PM
To: Marissa Trejo <mtrejo@coalinga.com>
Subject: Complaint
 
Dear City Manager/HR Director
This complaint follows many pervious. 
As you have seen both prior and Since the time the City received  a cease-and-desist of the countless unjust attacks
councilman Adkisson placed upon Tanya Stolz he has continued. It continued while she was honorably completed her term.
Due to his long time efforts to destroy and force her to vacate her seat failed, he continues to obsess,stalk, violate, create a
hostile environment and make every attempt to destroy any future she may have. I feel he is mentally unstable and his
obsession toward her is reaching a very dangerous level. 
I am respectfully asking that “IMMEDIATE ACTION” be taken. 
Greg Cody
(Please confirm receipt of this email)
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